
Ingraham  High School’s 

1st Annual  

Baseball/Softball Clinic 

 Ingraham High School’s Baseball and Softball programs are hosting a skills 

clinic! 

 Saturday, March 10th, from 9:30 am-12 pm at the school fields.   

 Open to boys and girls, grades 3-8.   

 Participants must provide their own glove and water bottle; everything else 

will be provided.    

 The cost of participation is free, but a donation of $10/player is appreciated.   

Skills to be covered are: throwing, hitting, fielding for the infield, fielding for the 

outfield, base running, and more. 

 

Registration is by email and will be open until February 26th.   

To Register for the Baseball Clinic: 

Email Coach Ward at  

bswardo@comcast.net 

To Register for the Softball Clinic: 

Email Coach Lawler at 

coachlawlersb@gmail.com 


